
 

   
 

   

        
      

    

     
        

  

     
    

    
  

   

    

  

CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL 

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 
13.10.2021 

COVID-19: COVID Pass guidance updated 

From Monday, 11 October 2021, all adults are required to show a 
NHS COVID Pass, or a negative COVID-19 test, to enter 
nightclubs and similar venues, or attend larger events. 

Detailed guidance has now been published regarding who the 
regulation applies to, and how it should be implemented: 

https://gov.wales/covid-pass-guidance-businesses-and-events-
html 

 THIS GUIDANCE SHOULD BE READ BY ALL BUSINESSES 
HOSTING EVENTS AND THOSE RESPONSIBLE FOR 
VENUES SERVING ALCOHOL – WHICH ARE OPEN AFTER 
MIDNIGHT AND/OR PROVIDING MUSIC – AND CONSIDER 
IF IT IS APPLICABLE. 

To read the Welsh Government’s latest statement, go to: 

https://gov.wales/wales-introduces-covid-pass-events-and-
nightclubs 
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 COVID Pass digital assets can be found at: 
https://bit.ly/AsedauPasCovidPassAssets 

 Information on using a COVID Pass can be found at: 
https://gov.wales/use-nhs-covid-pass-attend-large-events-and-
venues 

 Information on getting a COVID Pass can be found at: 
https://gov.wales/get-your-nhs-covid-pass 

FUNDING: SME Innovation Funding Call 

The AgorIP project is inviting small to medium businesses to 
apply for support and funding. AgorIP can help SMEs to realise 
the potential of their ideas, products, or research, and their 
experts are available to help take IP to the marketplace and 
make it a commercial success. The deadline for submissions is 
22 October 2021. For more information, go to: 

http://www.agorip.com/smecall2021/ 

WELLBEING: RCS – Working Well 
Programme | Becoming a Wellbeing 
Employer 21 October 2021 

RCS offer a fully funded counselling service to help individuals 
cope with stress or perform more effectively at work. An online 
introduction to the RCS Working Well Programme will be held on 
21st October 9.30am-10.30am. To find out more and to register, 
go to: 

https://bit.ly/3mrhrcV 

SURVEY: Farmer & Landowner survey – 
Our Living Trails 
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Landowners and farmers with land adjoining, or near to, the 
Wales Coast Path, are being asked to complete a short survey by 
Friday 15th October 2021, to help inform the recommendations of 
the ‘Ein Llwybrau Byw’ / Our Living Trails’ project which aims to 
promote and restore biodiversity along the Path. To take part, go 
to: 

https://bit.ly/3iumeJq 

An introductory video about the project can be found at: 

https://bit.ly/3DbSBEN 

WELLBEING: Menopause in the Workplace 

Menopause symptoms can have a significant impact on women’s 
working lives. Ahead of World Menopause Day, 18 October 2021, 
BITC (Business in the Community) is making their Menopause 
Toolkit available to employers. To download the toolkit, go to: 

https://www.bitc.org.uk/toolkit/menopause-in-the-workplace/ 

EVENT: FSB Meeting the Challenge in 
Wales: Becoming a Sustainable Small 
Business 15 October 2021 

This event, to be held on 15 October 2021, 9.00am – 12.00pm, 
will explore key areas of activity and what businesses can do to 
reduce their carbon footprint. For more information and to book, 
go to: 

https://bit.ly/39w9L3d 

EVENT: Healthy Working Wales – COVID-
19 Commendation Event 

Healthy Working Wales would like to celebrate employers who 
have demonstrated innovation, creativity and dedication to their 
staff wellbeing during the COVID-19 pandemic. Employers can 
submit entries for a commendation to be presented at a virtual 
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event on Wednesday 8 December 2021. The deadline for 
submissions is Friday 15 October 2021. For more information, go 
to: 

https://freshwater.eventscase.com/EN/HWWCommendationEvent 

More useful information is available from: 

Gwynedd Council – Business Support 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 
https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd 

Gwynedd Business Network 

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ 
https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes 

Business Wales 

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/ 
https://twitter.com/_businesswales 

Busnes@llandrillomenai 

https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/posts 
https://twitter.com/busnesLLM 

FSB Wales 

https://twitter.com/FSB_Wales 

Visit Wales 

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz 
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Register to receive the latest news 
https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A 

If you’ve got a question or need some advice please e-mail 
busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru 
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